
 
 

 

 

Spring 2024 for the 2024ï2025 academic year. 

 

Dear Messiah University Student and Parents: 

 

/homepage/5170/financial_aid_forms_2024-2025
/info/21380/financial_aid_process
/homepage/5170/financial_aid_forms_2024-2025
/info/21380/financial_aid_process
https://studentaid.gov/fsa-id/create-account/launch
http://www.messiah.edu/homepage/2757/financial_aid_email_forwarding_instructions


Å All students: If there are any items that are needed to complete your file, you will be notified via your Messiah 

University email account. 

 

 

Please call us at 717-691-6007, FAX us at 717-691-2349, or contact us by email at FINAID@MESSIAH.EDU, if we can 

assist you in completing these forms. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Greg Gearhart 

Director of Financial Aid 


